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VERBAL NOTE
The Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt presents its compliments to
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and with reference to
the Embassy’s Verbal Note No. E/91/23 dated 13/12/2023 with regard to Annual
Artistic Competition for the year 2024, which will be organized the Egyptian
National Center for Child Culture.

The Embassy has the honour to reiterate that the above-mentioned
competition will include 4 sub - competitions as follow:
1. Egypt in the Eyes of Children of the World (conditions of participation
attached).
2. Africa in the Eyes of Children of the World (conditions of participation
attached).
3. Handmade Toy Competition (conditions of participation attached).
4. Photography Competition (conditions of participation attached).

In light of the aforementioned, The Embassy has the honor to inform that
deadline of receiving the participants artworks will be extended until 1/4/2024.
Furthermore; the Embassy wishes to reiterate that all artworks and
correspondences must be sent directly, free of fees, to the following address:

The Foreign Cultural Relations, The National Center for Children Culture -
Messaha, Haram Al Fnoun City, Giza- Egypt.

The Embassy kindly reiterate its request to the esteemed Ministry to share the
information of the competitions among the most Relevant Estonian Authorities.

The Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Helsinki, 11" of March 2024
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